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WILSON'S

ROSE AND FLOWER SPRAY

PRESSURIZED

DOMESTIC

INDOOR-OUTDOOR

400 g

REGISTRATION NO. 10946 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:  PYRETHRINS 0.025%
TECHNICAL PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE 0.256%

ROTENONE 0.128% FOLPET 0.700% CARBARYL 1.000%

CONTROLS INSECTS, MITES AND DISEASES

CAUTION         EXPLOSIVE

WARNING:  Safety data and registration of this product are under
review.  Directions for use and cautionary statements should be
carefully followed.  Read the label before using.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

WILSON LABORATORIES INC.
DUNDAS, ONTARIO

CODE 260

Controls insects such as:  Aphids, Beetles, Caterpillars, 
Leafhoppers, Leafminers, Mites, Rose Chafers, Thrips and many 
more.

Controls diseases such as:  Black Spot, Powdery Mildew on Roses 
and Zinnias.

Use on:  African Violets and other house plants.  Asters, 
Azaleas, Begonias, Carnations, Dahlias, Delphiniums, Gladiolus, 
Roses, Snapdragons, Stocks and other ornamentals.  Do not use  on
Nasturtiums, Cyclamen, Boston Ivy or vegetables.  Black Spot  and
Powdery Mildew must be prevented, they cannot be cured.   Spray
before spores infect plants and repeat at 5 to 7 days  interval.



DIRECTIONS

Hold container 60 cm away from plants.  Spray lightly on both
upper and lower leaf surfaces in one second bursts so as not to
wet plants with spray, or leave visible deposit.  Do not spray
plants in direct sunlight or when temperatures are over 30 C.
Apply outdoors when air is still.  Early morning or evening
preferred.

PRECAUTION

Keep out of reach of children.  Cover aquariums.  Do not 
contaminate feed or foodstuffs.  Wash thoroughly after using.
Avoid inhalation.  Avoid repeated skin contact.  Toxic to 
honeybees.

Contents under pressure.  Do not puncture or incinerate can.  Do
not use near heat or store at temperature above 50 C.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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